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To 
United Nations  
Global Compact 
 
 
Ref: Grace Letter  
 

São Paulo, May 6th 2024 
 

Dear Sirs: 

 

I kindly ask to have 90 days of extension in the deadline to submit COE. 

I´m terribly sorry that I was not aware about the necessity of sending it now. 

Please give us a little more time do prepare the document accordingly. 

Best regards,    

                                                                                                       

                            ANA MARIA DOMINGUES LUZ  - PRESIDENT 
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